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This Week 

Sunflower Room (3-4years) 

This week we are continuing to learn about Traditional Tales.  Some of the activities include: 

re-enacting the story of The Three Little Pigs, dying string with paint to make a rainbow, colour 

mixing, colour mixing with water outside, name writing and gardening. 

Focus Story:   The Three Little Pigs 

Word of the Week: spring 

Makaton sign: brother 

Poetry Basket: Hungry Birds 

Focus Song: Spring is Here, How Do We Know? 

 

Rainbow Room (2-3 years) 

This week the children are learning about The Three Little Pigs.  Some of the activities include: 

learning words from the story, matching pictures,  sorting objects by colour and gardening.  In 

‘Dough Disco’ the children are practicing passing dough from one hand to another and 

manipulating dough with one hand. E.g squash, squeeze 

 

Focus story:  The Three Little Pigs – joining in with the story and changing voices.  Recalling 

events from the story. 

Makaton sign: brother 

Poetry Basket: Pancake 

Focus Song: Polly Put the Kettle On 

Focus Number Song: 5 Hot Cross Buns 

Musical Instrument: Claves – exploring sounds – slow and fast 

 

Home Challenge: 

Retell the story of the Three Little Pigs. 

Rainbow Room – read the story with an adult, fill in the missing words and join in with repeated 

refrains. 

 

Attendance: 

Well done to the Butterfly Group who had the highest attendance with a 93%  

 

Snack Money 

Please remember to pay the weekly snack money - £1.50. 

If you would like to pay for the term the amounts are: 

Am or pm session only places: £7.50 

30 hours places: £12.50 

Paid part time places: £3.75 

Please see Mrs. Fletcher for bank account details if you want to do a bank transfer. 
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Comic Relief 

Thank you for all your kind donations.  We raised £67. 

 

Parent Governor 

Information has been sent to parent regarding a Parent Governor vacancy.  Please see Mrs. 

Daniels-Green for more information. 

 

Toys/ Items from Home 

Please do not bring toys/ items from home.  We have many resources that are carefully 

planned to build on children’s interests, knowledge and skills.  We do not have space in 

nursery to store objects from home.  Thank you. 

 

 

Reminder 

The last day in nursery before the Easter holidays is Friday 1st April.  Children return to 

nursery on Wednesday 20th April. 

Nursery is closed on the Bank Holiday – 2nd May and the 3rd May lieu of the Queen’s Jubilee 

Bank Holiday. 

May half term dates: Monday 30th May – children return on 9th June (6th, 7th and 8th June are 

teacher training days). 

 

Easter Hunt 

We would like to invite parents to participate in our ‘Easter Hunt’ on Friday 1st April.  Please 

see Mrs. Fletcher by Friday 25th March to book a place.  For 30 hours children, there will be 

the option of attending in the morning or afternoon.  Once we know how many are attending, 

we will arrange times and send them to parents.  The event will take place outdoors.   

 

Parent Guide to EYFS – What to Expect When 
Ightenhill Nursery School - EYFS Guide for Parents - What to Expect When (ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk) 
This document has useful information for parents about the EYFS, child development and 

how you can support your child at home. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Nicola Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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